
Dear New Member, 

 Congratulations on joining the Civil Air Patrol!  I am just as excited as you are on 

becoming a member of the Royal Charter Composite Squadron. As you begin your journey 

through the Civil Air Patrol, remember, you have many people available to help you. Use your 

time in the Civil Air Patrol to explore and try new things. Remember, this is your new family. 

 

 As a member, you will participate in drill, and build upon your leadership and teamwork. 

We will help to mold you into a leader, for there are many cadet leadership positions in the 

future. We expect you to treat others with respect, in addition to following and living the Civil 

Air Patrol Cadet Oath, Core Values, and Honor Code. You will have many remarkable 

experiences, unbreakable bonds and stories to tell, for there is much to learn. However, the 

most important aspect while in the Civil Air Patrol is to have fun.  

 

 

We look forward to having you on board! 

  

Semper Vigilans! 

 

Best Regards, 

 

New Cadet Orientation Officer 

Royal Charter Composite Squadron 

US Civil Air Patrol 


